Watsontown Borough Council
Budget Workshop
November 13, 2013

OPENING: The Watsontown Borough Council workshop meeting was called to order
by Council President Harriet Miller at 7:00 PM on Wednesday, November
13, 2013.

MEMBERS Members present: Harriet Miller, Harry Hefty, Jack Marshall, Ralph

PRESENT: Young, Mary Phillips, Pat Yeager, Mayor David Hontz and Borough
Manager Edie Moser.

OTHERS

PRESENT: Janet Rump, Dan Folk and Vera Young,

2014 BUDGET: At this time the Council worked on the 2014 proposed budget.

BUDGET Council decided the next budget workshop will be held on Tuesday,

MEETING: November 19, 2013,

ADJOURNMENT: There being no further business to come before the Council, there was
a motion by Harry Hefty, seconded by Jack Marshall to adjourn at
9:30 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Ede Moses

Edie Moser
Borough Manager



